408 N. Keller Drive
Effingham, IL 62401

August 27, 2020

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

525 W. Jefferson St., Second Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Dear 1llinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board members,

I am writing in support of the newly proposed Sarah Bush Lincoln Bonutti Clinic (#20-030).

I have a vested stake in the continued growth of Effingham. This is my home where my friends
and family live. This is where I have established my veterinary practice.

I was excited to learn about the proposed Sarah Bush Lincoln Bonutti Clinic project. The clinic
physicians and practitioners are outstanding and new building will be a welcome addition to our

city.

Please accept this letter as an indication of my full support of #20-030. T hope you agree with me.

S. Chad Ely, DVM ' M
Effingham Veterinary Clinic

Sincerely,



